
CANADIAN ENVIRONMENTAL LAW ASSOCIATION 
L'ASSOCIATION CANADIENNE DU DROIT DE L'ENVIRONNEMENT 

February 1, 2006 

Kevin Wilson 
Assistant Deputy Minister 
Ministry of Natural Resources 
Natural Resources Management Division 
Room 6540 
Whitney Block 
99 Wellesley Street W. 
Toronto, Ontario 
M7A 1W3 

Dear Kevin, 

Thank you for agreeing to meet with the Canadian Environmental Law Association staff 
on February 13, 2006 at 1:00 p.m. at our offices. I'm pleased Leith Hunter will be 
coming too. Our Executive Director Paul Muldoon and perhaps Counsel Theresa 
McClenaghan will be joining us. Enclosed is a copy of the book on the Great Lakes 
Water Quality Agreement that Paul co-authored. We hope it will assist you in the work 
ahead. We look forward to seeing you on the 13th. 

Yours truly, 

Sarah Miller 
Co-ordinator 
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